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A  giant  step  backward.  A  declaration  of  war.  The  worst
legislation for women’s health in a generation.

These  were  among  reactions  to  the  May  4  passage  of  the
American  Health  Care  Act  through  the  U.S.  House  of
Representatives,  from  the  American  Civil  Liberties  Union,
advocacy group UltraViolet and health care provider Planned
Parenthood,  which  will  lose  all  federal  grants  and
reimbursements  for  a  year  if  the  bill  were  to  clear  the
Senate.

“This disastrous legislation once again makes being a woman a
pre-existing condition,” Planned Parenthood President Cecile
Richards said in a news release, referring to the Republican
bill’s callback to an era when insurers could treat pregnancy,
C-sections,  postpartum  depression,  domestic  violence  and
sexual assault as pre-existing conditions, charging affected
women more or denying coverage. The AHCA would allow states to
opt  out  of  the  Affordable  Care  Act’s  provision  for  pre-
existing conditions, and it would block private plans from
covering abortion and limit options for low-income women on
Medicaid.

The GOP’s website asserts that “praise has poured in” for the
party’s plan, rounding up op-eds from Forbes, Fortune, Wall
Street Journal, Washington Post and some smaller outlets, as
well as statements from the National Federation of Independent
Business and other trade groups, mostly lauding fiscal aspects
such as cutting industry taxes and lifting regulations imposed
by the Affordable Care Act. Polls show some support for its
intended replacement, though a majority stands in opposition.
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Quinnipiac University Polling revealed that out of more than
1,000  Americans  surveyed,  only  22  percent  of  men  and  13
percent  of  women  were  in  favor  of  “Trumpcare.”  Nearly  a
quarter of respondents who identified as Republicans were not
among them.

The Status of Women in the States is an ongoing national data
project of the Institute for Women’s Policy Research, a think
tank launched in 1987 to analyze public policy through the
lens  of  gender.  “Women  in  Nevada  have  made  considerable
advances in recent years but still face inequities that often
prevent  them  from  reaching  their  full  potential,”  IWPR
reported in 2015.
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